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RMS Training
Sign up for RMS Training!

Select your preferred date

Tell us what training you want

Registration form can be found on our website.

New RMS Mobile App

Second Annual Story Slam

Contact Us

RMSHelp@umn.edu                               

612-624-0750

Mayo Building, G-255

MMC 293

420 Delaware St SE

Minneapolis, MN 55455

Hosting a Halloween party, or just want an excuse to make a dessert this

month? Check out these Halloween Treats, we're sure you'll find something

spooktacular!

 

Have a recipe you'd like to share? Let us know and we will feature your

recipe in an upcoming newsletter.

As always, if the available days/times do not work for you,

please email us at RMSHelp@umn.edu. We can come to your site

as well. 

 

Thank you!

 

 

New Innovations just rolled out a new

mobile app that allows your trainees to log

work hours and view procedure privileges.

The app is currently available for both iOS

and Android devices. For more

information on the app please review

documentation here.  

Recipe of the Month

We’re excited to apprise you of an upcoming resident, fellow, and

faculty event developed by the MMCGME Resident Well-Being

Committee.

 

On Wednesday, November 13 from 6:30-9 pm, MMCGME will host

a Second Annual Twin Cities Wide Moth-Inspired Story Slam

Event at BlackStack Brewing, 755 Prior Ave N, St. Paul, MN. We hope

this event will foster community through storytelling. We plan to

convene trainees from all programs across the Twin Cities to share

their stories and we invite residents and fellows to submit five-

minute (~750 word) stories. 

 

Faculty are welcome to attend as are families; however, this event

may contain mature content.  Complimentary food and beverages –

including beer – will be served. 

 

The deadline for story submission is October 17 at midnight. 
 

Please encourage your trainees to submit stories and attend. On

October 30, story presenters will be notified and announced on

the event website. 

Thank you for those of you who
attended the 9th Annual GME
Coordinator Conference and the first
ever Education Leadership
Workshop. 
 
Both events were well attended, if
you did not get a chance to attend
this year we hope to see you next
year!
 
If you have not done so already,
please take the coordinator
conference survey here. If you
missed out on the conference this
year and would like to be a part of
the planning committee, please email
Carly Dolan at cldolan@umn.edu.
 
For those who attended the
leadership workshop you can take
your survey here.
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